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Dear Parents, 
 
At the beginning of this term, the Year 11 pupils have been given permission to have a ‘Prom’ dinner. 
The date set aside for this is Friday 4th May.  This has been organised by them and they have agreed a 
cost of £25 for a ticket which will appear on the term’s bill.  The committee have spent a great deal 
of time planning this with the help of Mrs Phillips and I am sure it will be an enjoyable evening for all 
involved. 
 
In order to prepare for the evening, pupils have been excused activities in the afternoon so will be 
free from 4.05pm that afternoon.  Any pupil not in school on the day will obviously not be expected 
at the dinner.  Photographs will be taken over the course of the evening from around 6.30pm until 
about 9pm and will be available for purchase a couple of weeks later when a link to the web page will 
be emailed to pupils. 
 
The event will end at 10:30pm to enable pupils to be collected and taken home at a reasonable hour, 
enabling a good night’s sleep before Saturday morning revision!  This is therefore an advanced 
warning for you and your personal taxi service that you probably run at the weekends; pick up should 
be between 10:15 and 10:40pm. 
 
In order to be fair to the organisers of the event and to make sure the evening is enjoyed by all, we 
have agreed that this will be the only activity happening that evening and I would ask you to join with 
me in supporting that position. 
 
I have been very impressed with the way your sons and daughters have conducted themselves in this  
year and I hope the dinner will be a good way for them to enjoy a pleasant evening before the 
pressure of examinations begins a week or two later. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 


